
Pinellas County Schools Announces Public Board Meeting 
 To Which All Persons are Invited 

 

September 23, 2020 
 

 

DATE AND TIME:  Wednesday, September 23, 2020, 11:30 a.m. 
PURPOSE:   School Board Legislative Committee Meeting/ 
    to draft FSBA Legislative Platform proposal 
PLACE:    Conference Hall / Administration Building 
    301 4th Street SW, Largo, FL 33770 
 
 
 
The public can attend this meeting in-person. Due to safety concerns, those appearing in-person must 
satisfactorily complete a wellness self-screening prior to entry into the building and, while in the 
building, wear a face mask at all times and adhere to CDC social distancing guidelines; violations of 
these rules may result in denial of entry and/or removal. Due to safety concerns, members of the 
public may not attend physically in the board room, but may attend in a separate room where they 
can view the meeting on a monitor. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A copy of the agenda(s) may be obtained by visiting the Pinellas County Schools’ website, www.pcsb.org 

or by calling the communications office at (727) 588-6122. 

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special 

accommodations to participate in these meetings is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before 

the meeting by contacting the communication disorders department at (727) 588-6039. If you are 

hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency by calling (727) 588-6303. 

If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board, with respect to any matter considered at 

the meeting, he or she will need a record of the proceedings, and, for such purpose, he or she may need 

to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and 

evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 

http://www.pcsb.org/

